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Alternative proposal for operative paragraph 17:

Given the financial situation and the need to establish savings in personnel costs, the current Secretary General and the Assistant Secretary General shall limit the duration of contract extensions of existing Fixed Term Contracts and the duration of any new appointments and new personnel contracts through to July 31, 2015, and any extensions, appointments, and new personal contracts after that date shall be for no more than thirty days until the successor Secretary General, who will be elected in 2015, takes office. This limitation shall not apply to those persons who do not currently have trust appointments and whose competitions for Series B Contracts currently in process have already been closed; however, in no case shall those persons who win those competitions be awarded a Series B Contract for more than one year. 
Alternative addition:
Should the need arise, however, the SG, can present a hiring justification to the Permanent Council for its approval. 
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